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Hill, Marc

From: I

Sent: 21 May 2014 18:20

To: Hill, Marc

Subject: PROPOSED WAITING RESTRICTIONS (126/18/1480)
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Blue Category

Dear Mr Hill,

| live In the flats at Fitzwilliam Court, between Fitzwilliam Street, and Old Cross Lane and | can see from your letter
the proposal to paint double yellow lines along the corners of these two roads to try to stop traffic congestion. In
my opinion this is just moving the problem away from the areas of the schools and causing distress to other
households further up the streets. Apart from the cost of putting down these lines, it would also require someone
to monitor these double yellow lines. As | am aware, very occasionally was there anyone patrolling the traffic
around these areas, if they had then the problems would not be so severe.

| would therefore like you to abandon the idea because it is only for about three quarters of an hour in the morning
and the same in the afternoon. Double yellow lines are not necessary especially throughout the rest of the day as

they would cause undue stress for any visitors to the households.

Yours sincerely
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